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28th October 2022 

Dear parent and carer, 

It is with great sadness that I inform you of the sudden and unexpected 
death of one of our members of staff, Mrs Anna Smith. She died at her home 
on the 25th of October. It comes as a great shock to all of us and we extend 
our deep condolences to her husband Graham, her two sons Ben and Luke 
and to the rest of her family. Mrs Smith has been a valued friend and 
member of staff to St Joseph’s for just over eight years and, during her time 
with us, she has always demonstrated dedication and devotion to her 
vocation in education. She was loved by everyone in our St Joseph’s family 
for her kindness and generosity of spirit and will be hugely missed. 

We offer our prayers for Mrs Smith as we say: 

Eternal Rest grant unto her oh Lord, 

And let perpetual light shine upon her. 

May she rest in peace. 

Amen  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs Whyte 
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